
 

The Geneva National Women’s three teams concluded their season on June 12 at the Ivanhoe Club in 
Ivanhoe, IL. The weather cooperated throughout all the matches, making for a successful season. 

However, it was the first time in several seasons that the ladies did not place in the top positions. The 
CWDGA will be preparing the team for the 2026 season, and sign-ups for that season will be available in 
the Women’s Member Locker Room in October. If you are interested in learning more about participating 

in the CWDGA Traveling League for the Northwest Section, please reach out to Tiffany O’Brien at 
off2work2day@yahoo.com. 
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